HMM-265 Veterans Association, Inc.

June 12, 2025

Fellow Marines:

You're probably wondering why you haven’t received by now the signup information for our November
reunion in San Antonio.

Planning is nearly complete. Group special events are the holdup.

The highlight event is requiring extra effort to make it happen. Without sounding too mysterious or by
giving away what we’re working on, we’re confident that any delay ultimately will be worthwhile.

I’'m going to post a tentative schedule on our web site so you can get a general idea of the order of
events. If you're receiving this in the mail, the schedule is enclosed.

Meanwhile, you can reserve your rooms at the Hotel Gibbs through the link on our web site or by giving
them a call at 210-933-2000.

Thanks for your patience.

Semper Fi,

Bob Basye, President
HMM-265 Veterans Association, Inc.



